
Wayland Superintendent Screening Committee Meeting 

Open Public Session 

December 9, 2020 

The Superintendent Search Screening Committee convened its fourth meeting via Zoom on Wednesday 

December 9 at 5:39 pm.   

Attendees: 

Allyson Mizoguchi 
Christie Harvey 
Tony Laing 
Caroline Han 
Diane Marobella 
Shavon Drayton 
Kate Taunton-Rigby 
Jeff Lappin 
Stephanie Leong 
Stephanie Galvani 
Nicole Haghdoust 
Jacqueline Moquin 
Robin Sklar 
Amruta Mudambi 
Meredeth Fuller 
 

Guests: 

Beth Saunders (FMS) 
Lyle Kirtman (FMS) 
 
 
The meeting was called to order at 5:39 Robin Sklar, Committee Chair. 
A Roll call was taken. 
 
A motion was made by Robin Sklar to go into Executive Session to conduct the semi-finalist interviews 
for the Superintendent position.   Toni Laing seconded the motion.   
Voting in favor: Christie Harvey, Allyson Mizoguchi, Tony Laing, Caroline Han, Diane Marobella, Shavon 
Drayton, Kate Taunton-Rigby, Jeff Lappin, Stephanie Leong, Stephanie Galvani, Nicole Haghdoust, 
Jacqueline Moquin, Robin Sklar, Amruta Mudambi, and Meredeth Fuller.  
 
Voting opposed: none 
 
The meeting was adjourn to enter into Executive Session in accordance with M.G.L. Chapter 30A, 
§21(a)(8) (so-called Open Meeting Law), to consider applicants for employment or appointment by this 
preliminary screening committee, the chair having declared that an open meeting will have a 



detrimental effect in obtaining qualified applicants, with the understanding that the committee will not 
be returning to public session. 
 
Respectfully submitted  
Beth Saunders.  
 
Approved:   Dec. 28, 2020 


